

Office for Human Research Protections
The Tower Building
1101 Wootton Parkway, Suite 200
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Telephone: 301-435-8072 FAX: 301-402-2071 email: kborror@osophs.dhhs.gov

March 19, 2003

Judith L. Brookshire
Director
Office for Protection of Research Subjects
Box 951694
Los Angeles, CA 90095-1694

RE: Research Project: Human Research Collaboration on Malariotherapy

PI: John Fahey, M.D.

Project Number: NIH Grants TW 00003 and AI 36086

Dear Ms. Brookshire:

The Office for Human Research Protections (OHRP) has received your letter of June 24, 2003 concerning the above protocol, which was submitted in partial fulfillment of the requirements of Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) regulations at 45 CFR 46.103(b)(5). Your report and the corrective actions described appear to be appropriate under HHS regulations and your institution's Assurance of Compliance.

OHRP appreciates your continued commitment to the protection of human research subjects. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely.

Kristina C. Borror

Director

Division of Compliance Oversight